SIKKIM JUDICIAL ACADEMY
SOKEYTHANG, GANGTOK

NOTICE
In reference to this Academy’s earlier Notice No. 72/SJA/2025-26 dated 24.04.2025,
issued pursuant to Employment Notice No. 79/SJA/2024-25 dated 25.03.2025, it is hereby
informed that the practical examination fixed on 03.07.2025 has been postponed. The
relevant information is uploaded on the official website of the Sikkim Judicial Academy. For

details, please visit: https:/www.sikkimjudicialacademy.nic.in/advertisement.
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Director
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